
Tender of concessions to operate seasonal beach services

The Consell de Formentera reminds all that the tender of permits to operate seasonal services
on Formentera beaches is an open process. Bidders –both individuals and companies– will now
be required to submit documentation to demonstrate their fulfilment of all related requirements.
Proposals must subsequently be approved by the Government Commission, followed by a
10-day period of public consultation, at which point the Consell de Formentera will have 15 days
to make the final decision.

  

The administration wishes to stress that the procedure is carried out at all times in accordance
with the law and the principle of free competition.
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